
                                        

 

 

 

2025-01-22 

VIA EMAIL & RESS 

 

Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar  
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 26th Floor  
PO Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi,  

 

Re: EB-2024-0026 Greater Sudbury Hydro Inc - Interrogatory Responses 

To ensure the timely provision of as much information as possible, GSHi will be submitting the majority of the 
interrogatory responses by January 28, 2025. These responses will represent the information that is currently 
available. 

Of the 198 questions received, GSHi has currently identified 24 interrogatories that require 2024 year 
end numbers to be answered. Some of these responses depend on financial and operational data for 2024 
which is not yet available. GSHi anticipates being able to provide responses for these outstanding items 
by February 4, 2025. While these responses will not reflect finalized 2024 data, they will provide GSHi’s best 
available projections at that time. These projections, though not final, will offer a more accurate representation 
than what is currently available.  Accordingly, GSHi respectfully seeks an extension of the deadline to file 
interrogatories seeking year end 2024 data to February 4, 2025. 

GSHi appreciates your understanding as it works to balance the need for timely submissions with the 
importance of accuracy and completeness, particularly with a view to providing as much of the requested 
information as possible prior to the Settlement Conference Scheduled for February 10, 2025. Please feel free 
to contact the undersigned should you have any questions or require additional information. 

 

Sincerely,  

Original Signed By 
 
Tiija Luttrell, CPA, CA 
Manager of Regulatory & Management Systems 
 
 
Cc: Birgit Armstrong, Case Manager, Ljuba Djurdjevic, OEB Counsel, Mike Buonaguro, Intervenors in EB-
2024-0026 


